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Appointment of Director 
 
ARB Corporation Limited is pleased to advise that Ms Karen Phin has been 
appointed a Director of the Company with effect from 26 June 2019. 
 
Karen has over 20 years’ capital markets experience advising a range of top 
Australian companies on their capital management and funding strategies. Until 2014, 
Karen was Managing Director and Head of Capital Management Advisory at Citigroup 
in Australia and New Zealand. From 1996 – 2009, she worked at UBS where she was 
also a Managing Director and established and led the Capital Management Group.  
 
Prior to joining Citigroup, Karen spent 12 months at ASIC as a Senior Specialist in 
the Corporations group. Karen is currently a Non-Executive Director of IMF Bentham 
Ltd and Magellan Financial Group Limited. She is also a member of the Takeovers 
Panel and the Ascham School Council of Governors. Karen has a Bachelor of 
Arts/Law (Honours) from the University of Sydney and is a graduate of the AICD. 
 
 
John Forsyth 
Company Secretary 


